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Mr. Walter D'Haeseleer, Director Communications

210 N park Ave.  Flonda Public Service Commission 2
Winter Pack. FL Division of Communication o
' - m
32789 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard > @
Gerald L. Gunter Building, Room 270 TN
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 1
PO Drawer 200 ..’..;
Winter Park, FL 0
32790-0200 RE: Withdrawal of Waiver filed on behalf of Public Payphone USA oy

Docket No. 98-1877-TC

Tel 407-740-B575
. Dear Mr. D'Haeseleer:
Fax 407-T40-0613

tmi@iminc.com Pleage accept this request on behalf of Public Payphone USA to withdraw the waiver
petition filed under Docket No. 98-18-1877-TC on December 9, 1998 with the Florida

Public Service Commission.

Itis our understanding that the above referenced waiver request is no longer required duc
to recent changes in Florida rules for Pay Telephone service providers. This request
follows telephone conversations with Ms. Monique Bymes, Consultant to Public
Payphone USA and Commission Staff.

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by returning, filed stamped, the extra copy of
this letter in the self-addressed stamped envelope.

I may be reached at (407) 740-8575 with any questions, comments or correspondence

Sincerely,
ACK
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